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ROTARY THIS WEEK! 

TAKE ACTION:  www.uticarotary.org 

 

July 25, 2022 
 

Rotary Club of Utica's Tees for Trees Charity Golf 
Tournament is just a few weeks away. We still have 
room for teams, and raffle baskets and volunteers 
are needed to make this another successful fund 
raiser. Last year the tournament raised over 
$2,000! 

Proceeds from the tournament, being held Sunday, 
August 14, at Hidden Valley Golf Club in 
Whitesboro, New York will help support the Club’s 
Urban Tree Planting Project, in cooperation with 
The Unitarian Universalist Church and Mohawk 
Valley Community Action Agency.  

Team registration, sponsorships and volunteer 
information can be obtained by emailing Jerry 
Kraus or see the Golf Tournament Registration 
Form and Tee Sign Hole Sponsorship Form at the 
end of this newsletter. The forms can also be 
downloaded from our Club website at Tees for 
Trees Charity Golf Tournament. 

The goal of the Urban Tree Planting Project is to 
aid urban homeowners in enhancing the value of 
your property, improve the air quality within their 
community by reducing carbon emissions, and 
provide a canopy of shade to lower the heat index 
during summer months. 

 

Teams, prizes & volunteers 
needed for Tees for Trees  

Deadline for next newsletter (8/1) is Sunday, July 31, at noon; submit to news@uticarotaryclub.org  

 

Spotlight on Utica as a 
welcoming city for refugees 

Past District Governor Peter Cardamone recently 
passed along a copy of an article he came across 
written by Franciscan Fr. Daniel P. Horan, director 
of the Center for Spirituality and professor of 
philosophy, religious studies and theology at Saint 
Mary's College in Notre Dame, Indiana. He also 
happened to grow up in Utica. 

In the article, Fr. Horan discusses Susan 
Hartman's new book, City of Refugees: The Story 
of Three Newcomers who Breathed Life Into a 
Dying American Town and reflects on his 
experiences growing up in Utica as it became a 
destination for refugee resettlement.  

Fr. Horan’s article can be read in depth online at 
National Catholic Reporter. 

 

Calendar of Events 
7/28 Social Hour | 5 p.m.                      

Gerber’s Tavern | 16 Liberty St., Utica  
 
 
 

CABVI is in need of volunteers to help serve meals 
and clean up for its upcoming Camp Abilities 
program at Camp Nazareth. Four to five volunteers 
per meal are needed for Sunday, July 23, dinner 
through Saturday, July 30, lunch. Each meal is a 
two-hour time slot.  

For more information or to volunteer, please 
contact PP Stephen Turnbull. 

CABVI-Campabilities looking 
for volunteers 
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